Dear Parent / Carer

We are very much looking forward to welcoming our students back next week.

I am currently working with Transport for Greater Manchester (TfGM) who are looking to organise additional school services to provide greater capacity and to accommodate our staggered start and finish times. There will likely be additional number 17 services just for Cardinal Langley students and there may also be additional 781 and 788 services. The most up to date information can be found here and here. Please check over the next few days for any updates.

TfGM have provided the attached information for all schools and further details can be found on their website at https://tfgm.com/tickets-and-passes/bus-school-bus-services

The key points to be aware of:

- Capacity on public transport will be limited and students are encouraged to walk or cycle to school if possible
- If students are using school or public buses, they will need to wear a face covering and are asked to sit with other students in their year group to mirror the 'bubble' arrangements in school
- Students will need to use contactless payment or exact change
- Children up to the age of 16 will need an igo card. Further information can be found at https://getmethere.com/

I will continue to provide further updates when more information is available but in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact school should you have any queries.

Mr A Bridson Headteacher